
‭Greenville Conservation Commission‬
‭February 12, 2024 Meeting Minutes‬

‭The meeting was called to order at 7pm. Present were Marshall Buttrick, Peter‬
‭Simonson and Barbara Guay. The previous minutes were read and approved.‬

‭Peter Simonson was appointed as a new member of the Conservation‬
‭Commission.‬

‭Pilgrim Foods compliance status: Marshall contacted the EPA.  Jack Melcher‬
‭from EPA has nothing to report. If there continues to be nothing to report a letter‬
‭will be written next month asking what is happening since the violation was 6‬
‭months ago.‬

‭Nashua Watershed: Nothing to report.‬

‭21 Chamberlin Street ( No 6 Mill) site plan status: Requested continuance to‬
‭March meeting of the Planning Board. They are waiting for a reply from Ever‬
‭Source about right away. Continuance was granted.‬

‭Junk vehicles & trash issues: to be continued next month.‬

‭Barbara to contact Robert Livingston at DES about wetland concerns.‬

‭Barbara has seen group of 27 turkeys‬
‭Marshall has had 2 coyotes on property and Peter is hearing coyotes in the‬
‭evening.‬

‭Discussed list of conservation property both public and easements.‬

‭The meeting was adjourned at 7:45 pm.‬

‭Our next meeting will be on March 11, 2024 at 7pm.‬


